
Senate Finance and Revenue
900 Court Street NE 
Salem, OR 97301

January 26, 2021
Dear Senate Finance and Revenue Committee, 
I’m writing to urge you to vote YES on SB43 pertaining to labor rebates 
and tax credits for media production.
I have worked in the film and TV industry for 15 years. I worked as a 
Cinematographer and Producer on numerous shows including Deadliest 
Catch, Gold Rush, Twilight, Untraceable, Calvin Marshall, and Ax Men. 
Oregon needs film and TV! It boosts the economy across the board and 
creates thousands of jobs. 
Please vote YES on SB43 to extend these critical programs for our 
local production industry. It supports my livelihood. 
Regards,

Adam Markle 
Director of Photography
Takeover Films
Portland, Oregon


